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	Free State Development & Investment (South Africa): Deletion
FTSE/JSE Africa Index Series
23 December 2003


	


	
	Following the continued suspension of Free State Development & Investment, the scheme of arrangement proposed by Randgold & Exploration (constituent) and notification from the Stock Exchange, FTSE and the JSE announces the following changes:

INDEX
CHANGE
EFFECTIVE FROM
START OF TRADING
FTSE/JSE Africa Fledgling (J204)

Free State Development & Investment (South Africa, ZAE000002739, 6351326) will be deleted. 

24 December 2003

With effect from 1 December 2003, use and redistribution of SEDOLs is subject to a separate licence from London Stock Exchange. Please contact the London Stock Exchange for further information on +44 (0)20 7797 3009 or via email sedol@londonstockexchange.com
For FTSE / JSE index enquiries or further information about FTSE / JSE please contact:

Client Services in UK:

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7448 1810

Client Services in US:

Tel: +1 212 825 1328 or +1 415 445 5660

Client Services in Asia Pacific:

Tel: +852 2230 5800 or +65 6223 3738

JSE Securities Exchange South Africa

Tel: (27 11) 520 7702 or +520 7777

Or, email your enquiries to info@ftse.com, indices@jse.co.za or visit our website at www.ftse.com or www.ftsejse.co.za
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